
 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Literacy 
Children thought about what they might see at autumn time 

including hedgehogs, squirrels, leaves, trees, rain, sun and 

conkers. Children thought of adjectives to describe these and 

Y2 thought of appropriate verbs and adverbs to create 

extended noun sentences. We put these together to make an 

autumn poem.  

Phonics 
L1 – children have continued to practise oral blending and 

segmenting, they have been doing robot talking and robot 

walking 

L3 – children learnt the GPCs ar and ur and writing tricky words 

no, go and I 

L3 – children revisited the GPCs ur and ow and practised 

writing tricky words was, my, you, they 

L6 – children learnt the grapheme wr to make the /r/ sound. What an amazing half term – the children have kept 

momentum with their learning right up to the very last day! 

If anyone is having a clear out over the holiday we are in 

desperate need of spare clothes – especially underwear 

and socks for little ones! Anything would be appreciated 

thank you! Have a great holiday everyone. 
 

Find Mrs Tanner’s bulletin here: 

https://www.queenswoodmorley.co.uk/news-and-events 

Reminders & Notices 

• No swimming first week back due to Leeds holidays 

• Children to wear winter uniform 

• Children can bring wellies (school colours) for wet weather 

• Parents’ evening time slots will be sent out after the holidays – 

please add missbandmissr@teachers.org as a contact on 

Skype and send a message with your child’s name so I can 

set this up before the evening to avoid any delays! 
 

Next Week 
Monday:  

Tuesday: PE pm 

Wednesday: Homework goes out, no swimming this week 

(children come to school in PE kits) 

Thursday:  

Friday: Piano am, PE pm 
 

 

 

Maths 
Rec: We have been focusing on the numbers 1,2,3 and 

spotting these numbers in the environment. Children 

have subitised (said how many without counting) 

amounts to 3 and have practised their number formation 

Y1: Children have been learning about measuring length 

and using language longer, shorter, taller to compare. 

Children have measured using cm and a trundle wheel. 

Y2: Children have measured length and height in cm 

and have drawn lines of different lengths. 

Topic 
In Art, children have made observational drawings of 

autumn leaves, looking closely at colours and patterns 

they can see. In PSHE, children have learnt about the 

golden rule ‘We are honest’ and spoke about why it is 

important to always tell the truth after listening to the 

story The Boy Who Cried Wolf. In History, they finished 

their booklet about the Great Fire of London and shared 

what they had learnt in celebration assembly. 
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